



This week's learning: Christmas has officially started in nursery!! We have been tree decorating, baking, storytelling and acting! The Christmas tree was kindly donated to us by Woolley Edge Christmas Tree Farm.











omenue to follow us on I witter and you

will be able to see even more of our super learning.

Next week's learning: We will continue with our Christmas activities. We will make reindeer food, a tree decoration and a Christmas card. In 'Letters and Sounds,' we will revisit the letter sound (phoneme) 'i', we will learn the song and action linked to the letter sound https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yVyry9jpVjl and play games to help us to develop our auditory memory.

The children are invited to come to nursery wearing their Christmas jumper on Friday 11th December (Christmas Jumper Day). Please do not go and buy one especially. Be creative, add a picture of Santa or a Christmas tree to an existing jumper or T-shirt!

Our <u>Christmas Party</u> will take place on <u>Friday 18th December</u>. <u>As the afternoon nursery is only a small group we ask that all the children attend nursery in the morning 8.30-11.30am on this day.</u> Please note there will be no afternoon nursery on this day. Your child is invited to wear party/dressing up clothes or their Christmas jumper. We kindly ask that you contribute £1 towards the party food. Please send the money into nursery on or before Monday 14th December. Thank you.

Important message: After the Christmas holidays, Nursery will not reopen until Wednesday 6th January. This is due to is an INSET day on Monday 4th January and our new children visiting on Tuesday 5th January.

If you haven't already done so can you please return the tear off slip regarding the nursery Christmas performance.

We thank you for your continued support during these uncertain times. Stay safe everyone and enjoy the weekend. Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough.